

Edward Lee Taylor, Jr.

10/16/84

Nicole Amorette Taylor

08/09/90

Evangeline Sabine Taylor

08/26/11 (Eva)

Edward Lee Taylor III

02/24/13 (Eddie)

Elijah Jerome Taylor

01/11/17 (EJ)

Elisabeth Lucinda Taylor

12/29/2019 (Lucy)

Anniversary: July 31, 2010

Field Address

Unter den Pelzen 11 56220 Bassenheim Germany

www.bbg-bassenheim.de

Contact Information

Skype/taylors2germany

Email:

edtaylor1984@gmail.com

Home Phone:

(01149) 2625-957982

Cell Phone:

(01149) 176-84525871

Sending Church

Hillcrest Baptist Church

4710 Hercules Ave. El Paso, Texas 79934

Pastor Joe Dickinson

THE TAYLOR FAMILY

MISSIONARIES TO GERMANY



FALL 2023

Dear Prayer Partners,

8th of November 2023

We hope and pray this letter finds you, your family and ministry doing well. Our family is doing well and God has been very good to us. Thank you for your continued support and prayers for us as family. For without your fervent prayers for us, the work here in Germany would be an impossible task to accomplish.

The last few months have been filled with many blessings and trials. As I mentioned in our previous letters. Our church has outgrown our current building. Recently, we found a building that could meet our needs as a church. The Lord has currently closed that door. Our desire is to find a location closer to the city of Koblenz. Thus far we have diligently looked at three different builds this year. We ask that you continue to pray for us as we seek God's will for the right building for our church. God has been so good in allowing us to see many visitors attending our regular services. We currently have four faithful families visiting us on a regular basis. Two of the four families are from our village here in Bassenheim. Three of the four familes desire to join our church! We also have a few visitors that are not saved. Please continue to pray.

In October we had the joy of celebrating our church's 40th anniversary. Tom and Sandy Hastings, the founders of our church were also in attendance. We surprised the Hastings and glorified God together. We had over 150+ people in attendance. More than 20+ lost people were also in attendance. Please pray as we seek to follow up on all those that visited especially the lost. We also had the joy of having Pastor Adam Garber and his wife Andrea visit our ministry here in Bassenheim. We thank the Northside Baptist Church in Nolanville, Texas for their graciousness. Pastor Garber preached three times in the span of five days. Our church was able to host our annual Leadership Summit with about 45 people in attendance. Many of those that came are missionaries here in Germany and Europe. The Hastings did a great job in leading this blessed event.

Thank you for taking time out of your day to read our letter, in God's Love - The Taylors